
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email  

address,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

The collection total for Oct. 19-20 is $2,826.   

Thank you for your contributions to help 

support our parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sun.) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese)  

 10:30 a.m. (English)  

 12:15 (bilingual Youth Mass, Vietnamese-English) 

Note:  We have Sunday Youth Mass  at 12:15  when religious 

education classes are in session.  Classes are now in session.   

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen and Deacon Hai Truong are also in 

residence.  Fr. Dominic presides at all Vietnamese language 

Masses and the first Sun. of each month at the 10:30 English 

Mass.  Msgr. Albert Schifano presides most Sundays at the 

10:30 Mass.  Deacon Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  

You may leave a message for any of the clergy at the parish 

office number, (520) 326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic directly, 

call 520-667-6066. You may reach Deacon Charlie at eldiaco-

no64@gmail.com , and Fr. Al at achifano@diocesetucson.org.     

MASS INTENTIONS  

for 10:30 a.m.  Sunday  10/27Mass:   

Repose of the Souls of Frank & Betty Shayka†† 

For 10:30 a.m. Mass on Nov. 1:  

                     William P. O’Brien, Friends & Family 

CONFESSIONS are available for half an hour 

before each of the weekend Masses.  You  may 

also call Fr. Dominic (see article below for the 

number) to make an appointment.   

OCT. 27, 

2024 

30TH  

SUNDAY  

IN  

ORDINARY 

TIME 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 

Please plan to attend our “Giving 

Thanks Soup Supper,” which will be held in 

our Parish Hall on Wednesday, November 

6, from 5:00 to 7:30 pm. Jim Click raffle 

tickets will be sold at the event.  Our Soup 

Supper is sponsored by our St. Frances 

Cabrini/Our Lady of La Vang Conference of the St. Vincent De-

Paul Society. If you are able to bring a crock pot of soup or a des-

sert, please add your name to the sign-up  sheet in the vestibule. 

Also, we want to let you know  that there will be no Soup Sup-

per during Lent of 2025, due to the remodeling work that will be 

done in the Parish Hall starting in January. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEWS 

The Cabrini/La Vang St. Vincent de Paul confer-

ence would like to share with our parish some 

statistics showing our recent work.  Over the 

months of July, Aug. & Sept. we made 124 

home visits.  Those households had 186 adults and 99 children.  

We delivered food to 98 of those homes.  We made 16 rent pay-

ments.  Finally, we paid 26 TEP bills.  All of this was made possible 

by your generous support!! 

ALL SAINTS DAY MASS 

There will be a Mass in 

English here at 10:30 a.m. 

on All Saints Day, which is 

Friday, Nov. 1st.  The 

choir will sing.  Fr. Albert 

Shifano will preside.  It is 

a Holy Day of Obligation, 

so all who are able to do 

so are encouraged to 

attend Mass on that day. 

IMPORTANT NEWS:  There will be only one Mass next Sunday, 

November 3rd, at 9:30 a.m.  Everyone is invited to the Mass, 

which will celebrate the 25th anniversary of the founding of the 

Our Lady of La Vang parish community.  Bishops Weisenburger and 

Kicanas will concelebrate.  Come early to be sure of a seat. 



30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 27, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages  218-219 

of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want to 

read them at home later.   

First Reading       Jer 31:7-9  

Responsorial      Ps 126:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 6  

Second Reading        Heb 5:1-6  

Gospel     Mk 10:46-52      

 

 

A SCAM has been going around lately by text and email.  It 

says it is from Fr. Dominic and that he needs your help.  It is actu-

ally a scam, not really from Fr. Dominic.  You will be asked to buy 

gift cards, so be on your guard and do not reply to it.   

FREE TUTORING, ALL AGES 

Free tutoring in all subjects, for all grade levels, is offered in 

Room 8 (in the portable classroom building behind the Education 

Building).  Tutoring is available on most Wednesday evenings 

from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  These are the remaining dates for the Fall 

Semester: 

Oct.  30 

Nov. 13, 20 

Dec. 4, 11 

Questions?  Call Jim Mueller at 520-327-0614 

(voice only, leave a message) or email  

him at eggmen@expressmail.dk 

DIOCESAN  MEN’S CONFERENCE 

The annual Diocesan Men’s Conference, “Be a Man, Be a Saint,” 

will be held this year at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish on Sat., 

Nov. 2.  It is sponsored by the Knights of Columbus and will in-

clude prayer, fellowship, lunch, Reconciliation, Eucharistic Adora-

tion, Mass with Bishop Edward Weisenburger, and presentations 

from John Sablan and Bart Schuchts.  John Sablan is a Third Order 

Dominican who evangelizes his Catholic faith through podcasts.  

Bart Schuchts is active at the John Paul II Healing Center and 

founder of Church on Fire.  Men of all ages are encouraged to 

attend.  Registration is $45, $10 for high school students, and 

includes lunch.  There is a link to register on the website of the 

Diocese of Tucson, www.diocesetucson.org.  Go to the Local 

News page.  The article was originally posted Oct. 17.   

HURRRICANE DISASTER RELIEF 

Catholic Charities USA is the official disaster relief agency of 
the Catholic Church in the US.  They are providing emergency 
assistance throughout the regions affected by recent hurri-
canes.  If you would like to send a donation, please visit the 
website www.catholiccharitiesusa.org.  Even if you are not 
able to send a donation, please pray for the people  who have 
been and are still suffering because of these natural disasters. 

All Souls’ Day Mass 

The Diocese of Tucson Catho-

lic Cemeteries invites every-

one to their annual All Souls’ 

Day Mass at Holy Hope Ceme-

tery on Nov. 2, at 8:30 a.m.  

All are welcome to come and 

pray together and remember 

all the faithful departed. 

Mass for the Holy Souls 

There will be a Charismatic Mass 

here on Thursday, Nov. 14 at 

6:45 p.m. to pray for our depart-

ed loved ones and all the souls in 

Purgatory.    You are invited to 

bring a picture of departed loved 

ones to the Mass to place before 

the altar, or light one of the can-

dles provided in their memory. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/jeremiah/31?7
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/126?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/hebrews/5?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/mark/10?46
http://www.catholiccharitiesusa.org

